
MINUTES 
NEW DURHAM CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

28 MARCH 2017 
 
Present: Commission members Ron Gehl (Chair), Curtis Richard (Vice Chair), Bob Craycraft 
(Alternate). 

Others Present: Videographer Justin Heiser 

Chair Gehl called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm and designated Mr. Craycraft to sit as a voting 
member. 

Public Input 

There was no public input. 

Review of Minutes 

Review of February minutes was tabled until a quorum of members present at that meeting is 
available. 

Review of Wetland and Shoreland Applications 

No applications to review, some follow-up correspondence from NHDES reviewed. 

Penny Williams Conditional Use Permit – Map 240, Lot 37 
 
Input was requested by the Planning Board on the subject Conditional Use Permit. After review 
of the restoration plan, a motion was made by Mr. Craycraft to recommend approval of the 
restoration plan as presented, seconded by Mr. Richard.  The motion was unanimously 
approved. 
 
Review of Mail 
 
The Commission reviewed incoming mail. 
 
After the February commitment for funds for the project, Chair Gehl will schedule a public 
hearing for the Commission’s April meeting on the withdrawal of $10,000 from the 
Conservation Fund in support of the Widowmaker Farm Conservation Easement. 
 
At 7:29 PM Bob Craycraft made a motion to adjourn. Curtis Richard seconded the motion. 
The motion was unanimously approved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ron Gehl, Chair. 


